
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:   30 September 2019 

Date of response:  15 October 2019 

Request regarding access to reports commissioned by HSC following death of 

Ms Lauren Ellis 

 

Request for information: 

Please can I request access to two reports which were commissioned by HSC to examine the 

root cause of Lauren Ellis' death at Oberlands on 12th October 2017.  

The reports were compiled by Tracey McLean and Geraldine O'Sullivan.  

 

  
 
Response:  

The ‘External Review of Adult Mental Health Services’ by Dr Geraldine O’Sullivan has been 

provided in full to local media and is included as a separate attachment to this response.  

The other material requested is exempt under Exception 2.5 (Law Enforcement and Legal 

Proceedings). 

 

 

 

 

 


